Breathitt COUH ty Making Breathitt County

Wa ter DiS triCt A Better Place One Drop at a Time.

June 2, 2023

Ms. Linda Bridwell
Executive Director

Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd.
Frankfort, Ky 40601

RE: Breathitt County Water District, Case No. 2022-00136

Dear Ms. Bridwell,

This letter is in response to the Kentucky Public Service Commission’s Order on August 5, 2022, in which
the commission directed Breathitt County Water District (Breathitt County) to publish notice pursuant to
807 KAR 5:076, Section 5(1) and (2). Attached in this filing is a copy of the Notice with a copy from the

local newspaper in which the notice was published. As of this filing, the notice has ran twice in the local
newspaper and will run a third time this week.

Thank you,

ST e T

Estill McIntosh, Manager




